
Some Residents should Expect
Power Outages throughout the
Week
Southern  California  Edison  has  announced  it  will  perform
maintenance on electrical systems in areas throughout Costa
Mesa. For this to be done safely, power will temporarily be
shut off in some areas.

This  needed  maintenance  will  allow  SCE  to  make  necessary
upgrades and repairs that will increase reliability.

Below is the anticipated power outage schedule:

Monday,  March  26,  7:30  a.m.  –  3  p.m.,  Outage  Boundary:
Londonderry across Fairview Road (eight residential customers
affected).

Wednesday, March 28, noon – 3 p.m., Outage Boundary: Santa Ana
Ave – 18th St. (11 residential customers affected) .

Thursday,  March  29,  8  a.m.  –  4  p.m.,  Outage  Boundary:
Sunflower  Ave  South  side  –  East  of  Smalley  St.  (446
residential  customers  affected).

Please be advised that power may be turned off for the whole
period or may be turned off more than once.

For questions, please call 800-611-1911.
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